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2018 FSAE® ELECTRONIC THROTTLE CONTROL (ETC)
NOTICE OF INTENT

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Notice of Intent - Teams planning to build an electronically controlled throttle complying with IC1.11-IC1.16 for entry into a North American competition must notify the Rules Committee of their intent by the date specified in the action deadlines for the competition. Submit the ETC Notice of Intent as instructed on the event website.  For Michigan and Lincoln events submit through fsaeonline.com.

**Competitions may choose to apply limits to the number of ETC entries that they take and therefore the Notice of Intent may be used to screen which teams are accepted to build an ETC to the appropriate regulations.

	University Name:
	

	Car # and Event(s):
	

	Team Contact:
	
	Email:
	

	Faculty Advisor:
	
	Email:
	




Include a short paragraph detailing your team’s outline design and showing that you have the capability to design the electronic systems. Your “Notice of Intent” should include the email addresses and phones numbers of the team members who can answer any questions the Committee may have about your proposal.

































_____________________________________________________________________________________________


Approved by__________________________________________ Date_____________

NOTE: THIS FORM AND THE APPROVED COPY OF THE ETC FMEA SUBMISSION MUST BE PRESENTED AT TECHNICAL INSPECTION IF REQUESTED.
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